
E R I C  M O N D A Y
M E M O R I A L  W R E S T L I N G  F O U N D A T I O N

October 27, 2014

Jonathan Watson
c/o Mountain View High School

Dear Jonathan –
 
Congratulations!   You have been selected for a $350 grant to support your wrestling activities in 2014 – 
2015.

The Eric Monday Memorial Wrestling Foundation fosters opportunities for young wrestlers who strive to 
develop their mind, body and spirit while raising up fellow participants.   

The Foundation awards periodic grants based on combination of criteria including commitment to wres-
tling, demonstration of leadership, personal achievements, goals with wrestling and goals after wrestling. 
  
The Foundation board has been impressed by your dedication to the sport, your rapid advancement since 
beginning several years ago, your commitment to music and your solid GPA. 

It is our fervent hope that you will keep this grant in mind as a positive reinforcement of your efforts to 
achieve, but also to lift up those teammates and others you may have the opportunity to influence 
positively.    We hope you have a terrific season, a terrific wrestling and help others grow through our 
unique sport. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Monday
President


